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16th December 2022 

PTA UPDATE 
 

Since the start of the academic year, the PTA have been 
really busy with events running up to Christmas. Our first 
event was Bonfire night, followed by the school disco, 
Wreath and Prosecco Evening and Santa's Grotto to finish 
the year off.  
We have raised just over £2000 for the school. Thank you!  
In December we donated £800 to the school for classroom 
presents and in the new year we will be looking at funding 
some improvements to the school playground, along with 
purchasing some more musical instruments and cooking 
utensils. We will also be looking to make donations 
towards some bigger building projects.  
The first PTA meeting of the new year is on the 12th Jan 
2023; 7.30 at the Pytchley where we will be discussing 
events for the new year with a film night and village quiz 
on the agenda! 
On behalf of the PTA, we would like to thank everyone that 
has volunteered, and supported these events.  
We hope you all have a lovely Christmas and a Happy New 
year! 
 

   

 Dates for the Diary 

January 

Tues 3rd  Training Day 

Wed 4th   School Opens to Pupils 

Fri 6th  Curriculum Day 

Mon 9th Year 5 Swimming 

Tues 24th Year 6 trip to Houses of Parliament 

Fri 27th Community Worship - Hope 

MERRY CHRISTMAS EVERYONE AND 

THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR CONTINUED 

SUPPORT. 

 

SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN 
 

Toy Safe - The Child Accident Prevention Trust 
have some sensible advice about toys which are 

useful during the Christmas period.  Please click on 
the link for more information 

https://capt.org.uk/pages/category/safety-advice-
injury-types  

 
If you have any genuine concerns about a child’s 
welfare over the holidays, please contact the Multi-
Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) which deals with 
referrals from professionals and members of the 
public who have concerns about a child's welfare. 
They can be contacted on 0300 126 7000. 

INFORMATION ABOUT LOCAL FOOD BANKS 
 

There are various organisations that are supporting 

families with fuel poverty and the cost of living crisis.  

If you are struggling please contact: 
 

 Duston Foodbank - Duston URC, Main Road, Duston 
 

Daventry Foodbank and the Community Larder - 18A 

Benbow Close, Daventry NN11 4PJ 
 

Rugby Foodbank – 07557 680019 or visit Lawn & Retreat 

(next to Benn Hall), Newbold Road, Rugby 
 

Citizen’s Advice, Daventry and District - 01327 701646 or 

visit The Abbey, Market Square, Daventry 

 

Reception/Nursery Nativity 
 

Congratulations go to our Nursery and Reception 

children on completing their fantastic Nativity  

this week.  
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